
 

 

     

 

May 28, 2014  

LesDegreleurs 

C.P 2008  

Beaupre’ 

Quebec G0A 1E0 

Hi Martin Petitclerc, 

Hi Caroline Ouellet, 

 

I would like to take the time to thank you both and your team of professional dent 

repairers. In our Collision Center it is the most important thing is to get our 

customers the repair that. Is needed to keep the vehicle in the best condition for as 

long as they own it. We tell our customers, the original paint from the factory should 

be keep as long as possible. And if buffing or dent removal is possible it is the best 

repair and will redoes cost to the client. After working with your company I was so 

impressed with the repairs your staff did it was amazing. The body Technicians 

could not believe their eyes how well the dent removal was. Your team made us all 

believers. 

Warm regards Dave Baker (Collision Manager) 
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